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* Lef's Chat in Japanese (LCJ)

It seems that many people who are studying
Japanese have few opportunities to practice their
Japanese conversation skills while chatting about

interesting topics. We don’t have a specific topic this
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This is a meeting where foreign newcomers and
residents can ask about problems they are having in
their daily lives in Japan. After discussing your
problem, stay and enjoy chatting with Minato
International Association members. We look forward
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* Notice of New Logo

MIA accepted votes for our new logo until
October 13. Thank you for your participation!
We are now preparing to launch the new logo.
The new logo decided by your votes will be
announced in a later issue of Kawaraban and on
our social networking sites.

Please wait for it!
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» Reporf on Minafo Citizens’
Festival on October 12, 13

The Minato Citizens’ Festival was held in the
Shiba Park area.

MIA had a booth in the International Friendship
Square and presented various events. In voting
for a new logo, we were able to share our
thoughts and activities with the participants and
think together. In the Al section that generates
easy Japanese, Al tuned for this year's Minato
Citizens’ Festival was available! The generating
Al guided the participants to interact with
Embassy booths. In the eraser stamp experience
section, many originally designed stamps were
lined up. Children and other participants chose
their favorite Japanese stamps and enjoyed
making their own creations. On the stage, the
General Incorporated Association Sennintsuzumi
no Kai performed on Japanese drums — the
tsuzumi and taiko. The performers were able to
interact with visitors through traditional Japanese
musical instruments.
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Thank you very much for your participation!
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The MIA Office will be closed from December 29 (Sun) to January 3 (Fri).

Season’s Greetings and Best Wishes for a Happy New Year!




